
  

  

  
  

 
 

 
 
 
 

GOVERNMENT OF NIUE 

 
MEDIA RELEASE        FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

PREMIER OF NIUE AND DEPUTY PM AND FOREIGN MINISTER FOR NEW ZEALAND DISCUSS 
ENHANCED PARTNERSHIP 

 
Alofi, Niue – 4 July 2024 – The Premier of Niue, Hon. Dalton Tagelagi and the Deputy Prime Minister 
and Foreign Minister of New Zealand, the Right Honourable Winston Peters held a bilateral discussion 
today at Cabinet’s Office, Fale Fono II. This meeting follows the visit of the Prime Minister of New 
Zealand, Rt Hon. Christopher Luxon to Niue on the 3rd June 2024, and further strengthens the enduring 
partnership between the two nations. 
 
During the discussions, the focus was on New Zealand’s continued commitment to supporting Niue’s 
Renewable Energy project and enhancing bilateral cooperation. The Deputy Prime Minister outlined 
key priorities and announced New Zealand’s support for several initiatives critical to Niue’s 
development. 
 
The Deputy Prime Minister emphasized New Zealand’s support for the Government of Niue’s priorities 
in the public sector. He announced funding for new roles to strengthen Niue’s public sector capacity, 
including public financial management positions for the Ministry of Finance and Climate Change. 
Additionally, Rt Hon Peters committed to renovating the rooftop of the old Fale Fono building in Alofi. 
These measures aim to alleviate short-term workforce constraints and enhance the efficiency and 
effectiveness of Niue’s government operations. 
 
The Deputy Prime Minister conveyed his gratitude on behalf of the New Zealand government to the 
people of Niue, expressing optimism about the future of the partnership and the positive impact of 
the support initiatives. 
 
“We are deeply grateful for the unwavering support and commitment from the New Zealand 
government towards our national priorities. It was great to listen to the Minister's support this morning 
and congratulate Deputy Prime Minister’s leadership and vision. These initiatives will significantly 
enhance our public sector capacity and contribute to the overall development of Niue. We look 
forward to continuing our close partnership and achieving our shared goals” said Premier of Niue, Hon. 
Dalton Tagelagi.  
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For further information, please contact: 
Anzee Mougavalu, GON Communications Officer, Email: NiueGovernment.Media@gov.nu 
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